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GREETINGS TO ALL AND WE HOPE 

THAT EVERYONE IS SAFE AND 

HEALTHY 

 

• The Rec Site is open and very busy, 

but per RS&T guidelines the cabins 

remain CLOSED except for 

emergency use only. Please respect 

the closure. 

 

• FORRs pays a contractor to plow 
almost all the lots used for Rec Site 
parking. The highway contractor – YRB 
– helps plow too once the highways 
are cleared. Donations are needed to 
ensure timely plowing for safe parking. 
Please help. You can donate at the 
Main Kiosk or www.rosslandrange.org  

 

• Igloo Cabin is complete.  Great work by 
Pete, Dolf and entire crew of 
volunteers, well done.   

 

• Crowsnest Cabin has been 

prefabbed and will be built next 

summer by Les and crew. 

 

 

• The Accessible Trail was completed 

in October. The ramp to the Booty 

cabin has been stored for the 

winter.  The trail makes for a very 

gentle ski or snowshoe. See the 

drone video by Kyle Hahn on our 

website or click here, well done. 

 

• Down-skiing routes were thinned this 
past summer to enhance the down 
skiing.  

 

• Dog owners: if your dog does their 
“business” on the trail, please remove 
it for the benefit of all users  

 
The Rec Site is funded by grants and 
donations: go to www.rosslandrange.org,  
drop off at L. J. van der Ham Accounting 
in Rossland, mail, or use Donation Box 
beside kiosk at main parking lot. $20 or 
more receive a tax receipt (be sure to -
provide contact information). We thank 
you for your generosity. 
 

Please remember to maintain social 

distancing, stay safe, and enjoy our 

wonderful Rec Site. 
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